

## St. Paul's R. C. Primary School

Wolviston Mill Lane, Billingham, TS22 5LU Telephone 01642 360022 Fax 01642 651611



Headteacher: Mrs. S. Sinclair

Email. stpaulsrc.school@stockton.gov.uk Website. www.stpaulsrc.org.uk

1st February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

World Book Day this year is to be celebrated on Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> March 2018. We are issuing the vouchers early so that the children have a good chance of purchasing the book of their choice at participating booksellers. The vouchers are valid from 26<sup>th</sup> February.

This year we are celebrating in school by having a 'Vocabulary Parade'. This means that each pupil will be asked to come to school dressed up as either an **adjective** or a **verb**. The examples shown are great as they include the definition of the word. We would really like the vocabulary to be ambitious to promote the children's interest and confidence with language.



Perhaps younger children might come dressed as 'shimmering' or 'delicious' whereas older pupils could be 'ethereal' or 'archaic'. A google search on 'Vocabulary Parade' will provide lots of ideas. This will provide each class with a whole bank of lovely vocabulary to use throughout the day in a range of exciting activities.

Many thanks for your support as always,

Mrs R Miller English Leader

